
 

 

P A N D A  B E A R  N E W S L E T T E R  

Save the Date! 

MAY 10, 2015 

TUESDAY, MAY 12th  
SCHOOL PICNIC 
SHAW PARK 
FUN NIGHT AT A 
BEAUTIFUL PARK IN 
CLAYTON 

THURSDAY, MAY 14TH 
FAMOUS ICE CREAM 
TRUCK MAKES A VISIT 
IN THE MORNING AND 
AFTERNOON!!!  WOW!! 

MOTHER’S DAY CELEBRATION 
We greatly appreciate all of you coming to join us 
for our Mother’s Day celebration.  It was an 
impressive turnout in our Panda Bear classroom.  It is 
always enjoyable to visit and converse with parents 
and other family members.   Many families invited 
grandparents, aunts, and uncles.  WOW! We cherish 
these special days that support your child and 
school community.   

TUESDAY, MAY 12th 
SURPRISE VISIT 
SSHHH…… 
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THOUGHTS AND REFLECTIONS ON THE YEAR 

The last day of school is 
coming fast.  The year has 
moved at such an incredibly 
fast pace that it is hard to 
believe. There has been so 
much going on these last 
couple of weeks.  The 
water is on in the trough for 
the children’s enjoyment.  
You may have noticed 
that your child is coming 
home wet and messy.  
Rest assured, everyone 
has loved the water play! 

PARENT SURVEYS 
 
Thank you for completing your parent/child surveys.  
It provides a helpful assessment for your experiences 
at school.  Your comments provide ideas for our 
team to make important decisions about how to best 
support children’s development and learning.    

 
 
Your children have been busy developing their 
cognitive and social skills over the course of these 
short 9 months.  All of them have matured a great 
deal!  We have loved being part of their lives and 
gently guiding them along the way.  Thank you, 
parents, for all of the support you have given to us 
and the nursery school.  It has certainly been a 
pleasure getting to know all of you!!  We look 
forward to seeing many of you at summer camp 
and next fall at our school.  If you are moving to a 
new school, please keep in touch.  We wish you the 
very best and will miss you.  Again, thank you for 
sharing your spirited and dynamic children with us!  
Have a fantastic summer!  
With Love,   
Marsha and Colleen 

OUTDOOR FUN WITH WATER 


